
 

Truck Driving is LCC’s Business! 

Representatives David Green and Eli Tollinchi speak to several 

CDL students and instructors about job opportunities with Werner 

Enterprises. The company is a premier transportation and 

logistics company with coverage throughout North America.  

Werner is among the five largest truckload carriers in the 

United States, and David Green, field recruiter, said that the 

company is very interested in CDL students from Luna Community 

College. 

Instructors attending the meeting were Joseph Montoya, Toby 

Medina, Larry Moore, and Manual Barela. According to Dr. 

Martinez, “Without our instructors, all of them adjunct faculty, 

the program would not be successful. I would also like to thank 

Trades Office Manager, Karen Wezwick, for her dedicated work 

with CDL.”  

If anyone is interested in the CDL program at Luna Community 

College, please contact Karen at 505-454-2530 or 

kwezwick@luna.edu. 
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